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September 12, 2016


· President Ben Mendoza called the meeting to order at 6:00PM.
· Number of members present: 14
· Location: 41660 Courthouse Drive, Leonardtown, Maryland 20650.
· Chair Reports:
· Treasurer Report (Don Byrne):  Balance is $2,477.84 with no outstanding bills or debts. The membership dinner was $893.94. 
· Membership (Ben Mendoza): 42  (13 paid for 2017)
· Activities (Mike Doncevic): Previously passed out and on website.
· Webmaster (Rick Davis): Website updated
· Merchandise (Jim Jacobs): Many of the wine glasses were distributed to the club members at the membership dinner.

·  Old Business:
· None.

· Upcoming Activities:
· SOMD mid-week Cruz-in ending in 5 weeks at Arby’s in Leonardtown every Wednesday night.
· Bert’s last Cruz will be this Friday 16 September 2016 for this season.  
· Taste of St. Mary’s County will be Sunday 18 September 2016 with cars in place at 1200pm.
· La Plata Veteran’s Day parade – 5 November (need 5-7 cars to transfer commissioners
·  Leonardtown Veteran’s Day parade – 11 November 
· Anne Marie Garden’s car show – 1 October 2016 for the older cars.
· SMCC Christmas dinner. We will pass out a date and location by Thanksgiving timeframe, please pass ideas for restaurants to Ben. 
· Trip to “The Dragon” bed and breakfast 17-18 June 2016. If interested, let Ben know, rooms are filling up quickly.
· September 25 car show at Newburg Firehouse
· Carlisle, 8 October
· OC cruise in; hot rod car show in Berlin 6-9 October
· Oct 14-15 Freestate anniversary car show; Bolling Green car show; Corvette expo
· Ben indicated he was interested in attending the Corvette Expo in TN in Oct.  Also stated 6 couples were interested in attending the Father’s Day weekend trip to Blue Waters Mountain Lodge in 2017.  This leaves 3 openings for room reservations.
· Other events mentioned were the Camaro club drive to Richmond Raceway and the Christmas events in Leonardtown that the club supports.
· Jeff Flesher suggested the inclusion of an address, phone # and point of contact for events published in the newsletter.
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· New Business:
· Members introduced themselves and their cars as two new members were present and welcomed. The new members were also welcomed with an email after the meeting.
· Events are not published in time for many members to attend. To try to fix this issue, Ben will put together a newsletter to pass out information.
· Jeff Flesher suggested the inclusion of an address, phone # and point of contact for events published in the newsletter
· All current Board Members were nominated and voted into another term in the same Board position except the president as a two year position.
· We need to determine a new place for meetings; we were lacking chairs for this meeting. We only plan on meeting at that location once a year as the other meeting places will be at restaurants. This will be an action item for the board.
· Kevin’s Seafood Restaurant offered his place for Christmas party
· Departed to enjoy a C7 Z06, Ben’s C3, and a new Split window C2.

· Meeting Adjourned at 7:00PM for socializing and car gazing.
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